
Feastday of Sister Mary Kristin, Rome, Italy 

 

On June 03, the feast of the Sacred Heart, the Motherhouse Community celebrated the 

feastday of Sister Mary Kristin. Sister and Sister Mary Sreeja had just returned from a two 

week visit to Uganda on May 30th.  

The Community celebrated with a beautiful liturgy, festive meals, songs and even some 

dancing. During the feastday presentation it was mentioned that we pray for sister everyday 

knowing that she has a hard job. Sister Mary Kristin responded with a smile on her face, 

“Thank you and know that my ministry is not hard.” The daily prayers of the sisters make a 

difference!   

If you want to watch a video of our language students singing and dancing for this feastday, 

please visit the reserved section of snd1.org. 


